
UAF Master Planning Committee 

Monday, October 29, 2018: 9:00 a.m. -11:00 a.m. 

Lola Tilly Commons Conference Room 

 

Attendees: Amanda Wall, Carla Browning, Donna Gardino, Gary Newman, Holly Beamon, Jenny 

Campbell,  John George, Jonathan Shambare, Joshua Greenberg, Kara Axx, Kathleen 

Meckel, Mark Oldmixon, Nathan Belz, Raymundo Lopez 

Absent:  Adam Watson, Doug Schrage, Jeannie Phillips, Theresa Bakker 

Guests:  No Guests 

1. Welcomes and Introductions 

a. No guests to introduce 

 

2. Exterior Signage and the MPC 

a. The large banner that was planned for installation on the Combined Heat and Power (CHP) 

building has been put on-hold.  UAF Public Relations will consider design modifications 

based on further consultation, which is to include the MPC.  

b. The MPC discussed how to work closely with UAF Public Relations on recommendations for 

specific outside banner placement. 

i. In 2012



4. Facilities Services 

a. 



a. Next meeting will be a tour of the CHP and is scheduled for Monday, November 12, 2018 at 

9:00 a.m. beginning at MIRL. 


